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Newsletter 16                                                                                           Friday, 20th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this newsletter finds you and your families well.  
 
Spotlight on the Curriculum – Personal Development – Building Cultural Capital “11 by 11” Passport 
To provide children with quality, worthwhile opportunities and meaningful outcomes, and to develop their character 
and personal, social and emotional development, we have highlighted certain important activities that our children will 
have completed/achieved on leaving Woodlands in Year 6, which we call 11 before 11. 
 
In Tuesday’s Assembly I showed the children our new 11 by 11 booklets and explained that there are 16 activities that 
they can earn stickers for when they have completed the activity.  
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Spotlight on the Curriculum – Y5 Poetry Workshop at Salisbury Cathedral 
On Thursday Year 5 visited Salisbury Cathedral and enjoyed taking part in a workshop run by the poet Martin Figura. 
He’s performing at a Holst’s Planets concert at the cathedral in February and will perform poetry inspired by the ideas 
shared in the school workshops. They also had a tour of the cathedral and a demonstration of the organ and got to meet 
the organist and ask questions. 
 
 

 
 

 
Celebration Assembly 

Today, we celebrated:  Daniel and Henry-George (FS2); Kiara and Edward (Y1); Philip and Hazel (Y2), Jaxson and 
Isabelle (Y3); Kason and Jamie-Lee (Y4); Conor and Mia (Y5); Jacob C, George and Evelyn (Y6).  
Huge congratulations to these children who have demonstrated great Community spirit through their learning and are 
role-models for us all.  

Kindness, Respect, Resilience and Aspiration form our other core Values. 
 
 

Team Points Cup and Attendance Cup Winners 

 

Today, Green House won the trophy for achieving the most Team Points and they had an extra playtime this afternoon. 

Very well done. The Team Point Monitors add up the team points in each class and they give 4 points to the winning 

team, 3 points for second place, 2 points for third place and 1 point for fourth place. 

Congratulations also to Ash Class who have won the Attendance Cup with 97.6%. This is a figure that all classes 

should be reaching please.  
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Spotlight on the Curriculum – History Club – Using the Woodlands History Timeline 
Yesterday children in our History Club enjoyed using the personalised school Timeline to fund out answers to questions 
about the Anglo-Saxons. 
   

 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Family Learning Opportunity - History Quiz – Roman Britain 

   
Further Y3 & Y4 home learning at: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zqtf34j/articles/zjgkkty 

  
Encourage your child to find out the answers to the questions below about Roman Britain. All children who take part 
in this quiz and return their answers by Weds 25th January will be entered into a prize draw for a £10 book voucher. 
Please return your answers to your child’s class teacher.   
 
Name of Child:_____________________________ Year Group:_____________ 
 
1. Name the famous Roman who invaded Britain in 55 BC and 54 BC __________________________________ 
 

2. Name the name the Roman Emperor who invaded Britain in 43 AD__________________________ 
 

3. Put the following Historical Eras in the correct order – put 1 for the earliest and 5 for the latest: 

The Iron 
Age 

Roman 
Britain 

Early Stone 
Age 

Bronze Age Late Stone 
Age 

    
 

    

  

4. How did Boudicca show that she was angry when the Romans took her lands? 

_________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________                     

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zqtf34j/articles/zjgkkty


4 
 

 
 
Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section. 
 
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
In - game chat: A guide for parents and carers: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_5-ij1jm9K8 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – January 2023 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery. 
The latest Online safety Newsletter includes important information on Safe Broadband Set Up, Minecraft and 
WhatsApp. 
 
Dates for the Diary 
 

Coding Club Starting for Y6 

 

Wednesday 25th January  

Children’s Mental Health Week:  

 
 
Watch the introductory video @ 
https://youtu.be/wb8SDnS-M_M 

February 6th – 12th, 2023 “Human beings thrive in 
communities, and this 
connection is vital for our 
wellbeing, and our survival. 
When we have healthy 
connections – to family, 
friends and others – this can 
support our mental health 
and our sense of 
wellbeing.” 

Key Stage FS2 & Key Stage 1 Music Day: 
Acorn Class, Ash Class & Cedar Class  

 

Thursday 9th February  

Final Day of Term 3 Friday 10th February Normal 3pm finish 

 
 

 
Woodlands Book Week Mon 27th Feb-Fri 3rd 
March 

Thursday 2nd March Dress up as a book character 
on Thursday 2nd March. 

Kind regards, 
 

M Kitley 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 

https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_5-ij1jm9K8
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
https://youtu.be/wb8SDnS-M_M

